Date:

December 12, 2012

To:

Teachers and staff

Re:

Recycling Monitors

From:

The Riderwood Green Team

As part of our Green School efforts, we would like to help make Riderwood’s recycling efforts more consistent and help the students be more responsible for recycling.

To do this, each classroom should have a student serve as a “recycling monitor.”  Teachers have the flexibility to decide how to select and how often to rotate the monitors, but the idea is to give as many kids as possible a chance to do the job.  The recycling monitor would be responsible for checking the blue bin in the classroom twice a day, around lunchtime and at the end of the day.  If the blue bin contains only appropriate recyclable items, the monitor should dump the contents into the big blue trash can in their hallway.  If your blue bin has been “contaminated” by items that cannot be recycled, the monitor should dump the contents into your regular trash can.  Please let the monitors know that they shouldn’t sort the trash; they should just look at it and make the determination whether it should be dumped into the big blue can or the trash can.

Please explain the job to the students and put the attached signs above or on your recycling bin so they will know what can be recycled.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Anne Wedgeworth at rayanne41@verizon.net.

Thanks for your support!

